
2017 GUIDELINES FOR WARREN COUNTY FARMER’S FAIR BOUTIQUE

Evening Star Quilter’s Guild members are invited to place hand-sewn and crafted items 
in the fair boutique for the week of July 29 through August 5, 2017.

1. All participants will receive color-coded price tags.  Please do not use straight pins, 
but use safety pins on your items instead.  You may also use a tag gun or make your 
color tags into strings.

2. Price your items in increments of whole dollars for convenience of making change.
3. You do not have to place your name on items and may use your own code to track 

your personal item inventory.
4. Please deliver all boutique items in plastic containers.  The Traditional Arts Building 

at the fairgrounds will have wet floors if it rains.
5. The boutique set up will be Friday, July 28 at 11 am.  Make your deliveries to the 

Traditional Arts Building at 11 am.  Boutique take down will be on Saturday, August 5 
at 9 pm.  If you are not able to pick up your inventory on Saturday evening, please 
make arrangements to have someone pick them up for you.

6. The Evening Star Quilter’s Guild is not responsible for any missing items.
7. Each boutique participant’s sales items will be totaled and ten percent (10%) will be 

deducted and given to the Guild.
8. An ESQG check will be written to each participant with the net amount of their sales 

from fair week.
9. Fair boutique working hours will be 12 noon to 5 pm each day.  Irene Compton will 

work the evening hours, 4 pm to 9 pm.

Hope to see you at the Fair!
Let’s have some corn, barbecue and fun!

If you have any questions, please contact Irene Compton at 908-459-5332.


